
We are wri t ing to  share important  news regarding the Supplemental  Nutr i t ion Assis tance
Program – Educat ion (SNAP-Ed) program in New York State .  Due to  s ignif icant  federal
funding cuts ,  the SNAP-Ed program wil l  come to an end on September 30,  2025 .

This  decis ion,  made at  the federal  level ,  was not  ant ic ipated and unfortunately leaves us  with
no opt ion but  to  conclude our  SNAP-Ed programming by September 30,  2025 .  We understand
the impact  this  may have on the communit ies  and par tners  that  we serve and recognize the
disrupt ion this  may cause for  your  own planning and services .

We want  to  take this  opportuni ty  to  extend our  hear t fel t  thanks for  your  par tnership and
col laborat ion throughout  our  t ime working together .  Your dedicat ion to  promoting heal thy
eat ing,  physical  act ivi ty ,  and food resource management  among SNAP-el igible  individuals  has
been essent ia l  to  the program’s  success .  Together ,  we have made a  meaningful  and las t ing
difference in  the heal th  and wel l -being of  communit ies  across  the Southern Finger  Lakes
SNAP-Ed region in  Chemung,  Schuyler ,  Steuben,  Tioga,  Tompkins,  and Yates  Counties .  

As we prepare for  this  t ransi t ion,  we remain commit ted to  support ing our  par tners  and
part ic ipants  through the end of  the program. Our team wil l  be in  touch over  the coming weeks
to coordinate  the closeout  of  act ivi t ies  and provide any necessary resources .  

We are  deeply grateful  for  your  support  of  the SNAP-Ed mission and for  the s t rong
relat ionships  we’ve bui l t  over  the years .  I f  you have any quest ions or  would l ike to  discuss  the
implicat ions of  this  change fur ther ,  please do not  hesi ta te  to  contact  us .

Dear SNAP-Ed Partners ,

With s incere  appreciat ion,  

Justine Patterson
Just ine Pat terson,  MS
Project  Director
SNAP-Ed New York -  Southern Finger  Lakes Region
E-mail :  jec445@cornel l .edu
Phone:  (607)  664-2572


